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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 
THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS  

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION SCHOLARSHIPS 
 

 MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded the MCCC 

Alumni Association Scholarship to Nicholas Donnelly, Nicholas Manor, and Caleb Nisley. The $1,000 

scholarships are to be used for tuition, books, and fees. 

 Donnelly of Ottawa Lake is a 2019 graduate of Whiteford Agriculture High 

School. Donnelly is studying agriculture business while attending MCCC. Donnelly is a 

member of WHS National Honor Society.  Nicholas is the son of Douglas and Anne 

Donnelly. 

 Manor of Monroe is a 2019 graduate of Monroe High School. He is 

studying business management while attending MCCC. Manor is a member of the 

Delton-Osborne National Honor Society, Monroe Rod and Gun Club and is an Eagle 

Scout in Troop 579.  Nicholas is the son of John and Linda Manor. 

 Nisley of Carleton is a 2018 home school graduate. Nisley is studying 

mechanical design while attending MCCC. Nisley has volunteered at the Van Born 

Baptist Church.  Caleb is the son of Terry and Michelle Nisley.  

 

 

 



 

 For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the MCCC Financial 

Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact 

The Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4214. 
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